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Make Reading 
Active

Play games that involve making 
connections between pictures and words, 
such as reading about an object and 
finding something similar in your home.

Organise a treasure hunt related to what 
you’re reading!

Try creating your child’s very own book 
by using photos from your day and adding 
captions.

Glebe School

Summer Term #2 - 10/5/24NEWSLETTER

Year 11 public examinations are now 
underway and we wish all our Year 11s 
good luck! 

EXAM TIPS

Be positive

Ensure you get good sleep

Drink water to stay hydrated

Try deep breathing

Get some exercise (e.g. go for a walk)

Take a break from revision
and do things you enjoy

A reminder that any water bottles taken into 
an exam should be clear with no writing or 
labels on it.

Fri 24th May - End of Half Term 5
School will finish at the usual time of 3.15pm

ATTENDANCE
We would like to remind parents/carers that 
if your child is absent, you are required to 
contact the school office (not form tutors) 
before 9am, with a reason for the absence.

This must be done for every day your child is 
not at school.

If we do not hear from you and you cannot 
be contacted by 10am, the Family Liaison 
Officer and Child Protection & Inclusion 
Manager will attend the home address to 
carry out a welfare check.

CONTACT THE OFFICE

Phone:
0208 777 4540 

Please press 1 and follow the instructions to 
leave a voicemail

Email:
admin@glebe.bromley.sch.uk

Via the School Comms Gateway app
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Bromley Bikeability training took 
place this past week for those 
year 10s that signed up. An intensive 
course run by Bromley Council to ensure 
that if you’re heading out and about 
on a bicycle, you know what you’re 
doing (otherwise known as a cycling 
proficiency test)! Well done to Ali, Millie 
and Harvey, they all passed with flying 
colours! 

Special mention to Daniel who came 
runner up in his fencing tournament. 
Daniel represented Glebe wonderfully, 
along with the other students who took 
part in the competition.

Our Fencing Team had a fantastic day at 
a regional competition. There was a sense 

of excitement in the air and some really close 
matches, especially between Tadgh and his 
opponent! Well done to Jake, Liam, Tadgh, Ava, 
Daniel and Max.

Ava won her group, and Daniel came runner up 
in his - congratulations!

Year 10

We start by wishing all the students good luck 
in their exams that commence this week.

To support the students during this time they 
will be attending weekly yoga and relaxation 
sessions to help with exam stress.

For exams that are being held in the morning, 
students need to be in the hall by 8:45am. 
Therefore, for those days, students have been 
given an early access pass allowing them 
entry to the school from 8:30am and they are 
welcome to use the breakfast club facility.

Congratulations to Ava A, Harry A, Ray & 
Nehemiah who have all recently received 
Student of the Week award.

Year 11

Year 8 have finished their RSE unit in PSHE. 
They have been looking at changes that 
occur during puberty and the products 
available to assist with personal care and 
hygiene.

Some of these products are available 
free to all of our students, including 
toothpaste and sanitary products. 

Students also have access to the school’s 
hairdresser (whom we are very lucky to 
have!). Parental consent is required for 
this.

Hygeine products and hairdressing forms 
are available from Ms Golding (year 8 
have been given forms to take home).

Year 8

Congratulations to our Year 7 football team 
for doing a fantastic job representing Glebe 
in the latest tournament. Ethan, Cameron, 
Jordan, Leland, Oscar, Charley, Jaiden and 
Kevin have shown great sportsmanship, 
teamwork and resilience. We are all very 
proud of them! Well done boys!

Year 7
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In English, students have been looking at famous poems, from Rudyard 
Kipling, A. A. Milne to Lewis Carrol and using these to create their own 
Provision Poem anthology, which we are excited to be sharing with you 
soon.

In Miss Kembey’s KS5 English, students are studying the poem My Shadow 
by Robert Louis Stevenson. As part of this project they put on a shadow 
puppet show and will write their own shadow poems.

Excitement is building for our end of year events, including our Leaver’s 
celebration, which students have been raising money for with a cake 
sale. They made the cakes during lessons using their cooking and 
functional maths skills and then sold them at lunchtime to other students.

Provision

This week year 9 have started their new Technology 
subject rotations - they are on their final subjects this 
term, having rotated through Design Tecnology, Food 
Technology, ICT and Textiles.  

Well done to all those who have participated in the 
Dame Kelly Holmes project this year. They have now 
completed their last session and staff are immensely 
proud of their achievements (photo from a fencing 
session, but not related to the Fencing Club!).

Congratulations to Michael and Finn for winning Student 
of the Week!

Year 9


